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    March is MUSIC IN OUR SCHOOL MONTH! 
 
We make so many connections to Math, Science,  
History, Language Arts, and Cultural Connections 
                   during our Music lessons. 
 
    We will continue working on classifying our  
     musical instruments into families in March.   
 

Never hesitate to contact us with questions. 
Mrs. Hunter Britton​   ​hunter.britton@tvcs.org 

Mr. Mark Lehnowsky​  mark.lehnowsky@tvcs.org 

                                                                      
Here is what our artists will be learning in March. 

 
2nd Graders​ are creating butterflies using symmetry. 
Next they will be creating 2D/3D watercolor “flying” 
kites. 
 
3rd Graders ​are studying the artist Chuck Close and 
doing a collaboration project. Next, they will be creating 
an underwater ocean scene using watercolor. 
 
The art show is on April 5th after school. Time to be 
announced shortly. ​PI opportunities are available to 
help prepare for our April art walk!  
 

Ms. Amanda Russo - ​Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org 
Mrs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org 

  
  ​In physical education class, we are in a 

scooter unit. We will be playing scooter 

hockey and scooter basketball. We are 

also continuing are fitness once or twice a 

week. We work on muscular strength, 

cardio-respiratory endurance, speed and 

agility, and flexibility. All we ask is you 

child come to P.E. prepared, has a great 

attitude, and does their best.  
   
 
 
Contact us for more information. 
 
Torrey Howard torrey.howard@tvcs.org 
Steve Meister  steve.meister@tvcs.org 
Amanda Peters  amanda.peters@tvcs.org 

      

      ¡Bienvenidos a la clase de Español!  

                  ¡Hola marzo! 

 

During the month of March, students in 2nd                 

grade will learn about “La comunidad”. We will               

concentrate on places, and the people that             

work in the community to make a better place.  

Third graders will finish presenting their             

conversations at “El restaurante”, and will then             

move on to learning about months, seasons and               

weather. 

Please, check my website for more information               

on what we are doing each week, practice               

opportunities (Quizlet), and also for PI tasks. 

Never hesitate to contact me with questions               

or suggestions. 

 

 ¡Nos vemos! 

 

Señora Gordon         Señora Melendez 

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org​ maria.melendez@tvcs.org 
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